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Chinho Auyeung
fyi-request-6171-28a02c9e@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Chinho
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your email of 9 July 2017 requesting the following information under the Official
Information Act 1982 (the Act):

“any CCTV footage of a vehicle fitting this description at the intersection of
Reeves road and Gossamer Dr or locations nearby 108 Reeves road to see
any suspicious drink or drug driving manner between 4:10 am and 4:40 am
on 09 july 2017"

I note that your description of the vehicle is that it “should not be a very big or high car’ with “left side
damage at the front” and a “suspicious drink or drug driving manner’.

The NZ Transport Agency does not have any traffic cameras located at Reeves Rd and Gossamer Drive.
The Auckland Traffic Operations Centre’s (ATOC) nearest cameras are Auckland Transport-owned
cameras at the intersections of Pakuranga Road/Glenmore Road and Gossamer Drive/Ti Rakau Drive.

We have consulted with ATOC and understand that at the time provided by you (between 4:10 and 4:40
am) these cameras did not record any vehicles fitting your description.

We are unable to provide you with the information requested, as it does not exist. This decision is
made under section 18(e) of the Act.

If you would like to discuss this reply with the Transport Agency, please contact Claire Howard,
Operations Manager, by email Claire.howard@nzta.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

Kate Styles
Senior Manager, Government & Governance



